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From: Nichola Meehan
Sent: Tuesday 30 March 2021 15:56
To: Raisin Cullinan
Subject: Celtic Interconnector

Dear Madam,

| refer to the scoping proposal submitted by EirGrid, under Article 10.4. (a) of Regulation (EU) No.
347/2013 in relation to the scope of material and level of detail of information to be submitted as
part of the application file. | wish to inform you that having regard to the content of the responses,
An Bord Pleanala (Competent Authority) acting in close co-operation with the other authorities
concerned, has informed Eirgrid that the proposal concerning the scope of material and level of
detail of information has been accepted.

Yours faithfully,

Nichola Meehan
PCI Unit






Nichola Meehan
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From: Nichola Meehan

Sent: Tuesday 30 March 2021 15:53

To: Michael Lynch (Planning); aidan.weir@corkcoco.je
Subject: Celtic Interconnector

Dear Sirs,

| refer to the scoping proposal submitted by EirGrid, under Article 10.4. (a) of Regulation (EU) No.
347/2013 in relation to the scope of material and level of detail of information to be submitted as
part of the application file. | wish to inform you that having regard to the content of the responses,
An Bord Pleanala (Competent Authority) acting in close co-operation with the other authorities
concerned, has informed EirGrid that the proposal concerning the scope of material and level of
detail of information has been accepted.

Yours faithfully,

Nichola Meehan
PCI Unit
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From: Nichola Meehan

Sent: Tuesday 30 March 2021 15:48
To: Nationalmonuments@chg.gov.ie
Subject: Celtic Interconnector

Dear Sir/Madam,

| refer to the scoping proposal submitted by EirGrid, under Article 10.4. (a) of Regulation (EU) No.
347/2013 in relation to the scope of material and level of detail of information to be submitted as
part of the application file. | wish to inform you that having regard to the content of the responses,
An Bord Pleanala (Competent Authority) acting in close co-operation with the other authorities
concerned, has informed Eirgrid that the proposal concerning the scope of material and level of
detail of information has been accepted.

Yours faithfully,

Nichola Meehan
PCI Unit
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From: Nichola Meehan
Sent: Tuesday 30 March 2021 15:43
To: Rachel Kenny; r.cullinan@cru.ie; Michaelwlynch@corkcoco.ie;

Nature.conservation@chg.gov.ie; Nationalmonuments@chg.gov.ie;
Dave.clarke@corkcoco.ie; Felling.forestservice@agriculture.gov.ie;
fireinfo@CorkCoCo.ie; info@epa.ie; Nina.murray@housing.gov.ie;
Eamonn.foley@housing.gov.ie; Nationalmenumnets@chg.gov.ie;
Mark.willis@decc.gov.ie; Paul.corcoran@decc.gov.ie

Subject: EirGrid Interconnector

Dear Sir/Madam,

| refer to the scoping proposal submitted by EirGrid, under Article 10.4. (a) of Regulation {EU} No.
347/2013 in relation to the scope of material and level of detail of information to be submitted as
part of the application file. | wish to inform you that having regard to the content of the responses
An Bord Pleanala (Competent Authority) acting in close co-operation with the other authorities
concerned, has informed Eirgrid that the proposal concerning the scope of material and level of
detail of information has been accepted.

Yours faithfully,

Nichola Meehan
Executive Officer
PCI Unit






